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Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Supplementary Budget Estimates  2014-2015 

Agency - Fair Work Ombudsman 

Department of Employment Question No. EM1596_15

Senator Cameron asked on 23 October 2014 on proof Hansard page 40 

Question

FWO - Disclosure Log 

Ms James:  The disclosure log. Senator CAMERON:  The log. When did you 
say—last week, or this week? Ms James:  At the beginning of this week. Senator 
CAMERON:  Can you take it on notice, because we were on the website over two 
weeks ago and it was not there. So can you take on notice exactly when it came off. 
Ms James:  I can, but I can tell you with a great degree of assurance that two weeks 
ago, as far as I am concerned, it was there. It came off at the beginning of this week. 
Senator CAMERON:  Can you have a look and just check that. Ms James:  I am 
happy to confirm that on notice. 

Answer

The Fair Work Ombudsman complies with its obligations under the Freedom of 
Information Act 1982 in publishing a Freedom of Information Disclosure Log on its 
website.

The current Disclosure Log has been available since the Fair Work Ombudsman 
launched its new website on 13 June 2014. 

The Disclosure Log was intentionally removed from the Fair Work Ombudsman’s 
website on Sunday, 19 October 2014 at 2:06 pm. The Disclosure Log was 
re-published on Wednesday, 22 October 2014 at 9:18 am. On no other occasion, to 
the Fair Work Ombudsman’s knowledge, has the Disclosure Log not been available 
on the new website.


